
Dear BIFS Parents, 

 

We would like to invite you and your families to: 
 

The 2014 Busan Student Biennale 

This event is sponsored by the Busan Metropolitan City Office of Education 
Sat. Sept 20th - Friday Oct 31st. 

 
This exciting art show not only show cases art work done by BIFS Elementary, Middle & 
High School students but it also features art done by other Busan international students. 

The Biennale Art Show will be held in two different places. 

Our Elementary students' works will be displayed in Miro Gallery inside Busan 
Citizens' Park, from Tuesday, Sept 23 to Sunday, Oct 12. 

 Address: 73, Simingongwon-ro, Busanjin-gu, Busan 
 Telephone: 850-6018 
 Website: citizenpark.or.kr 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Our MHS students' works will be displayed in "Foreign Exhibition" from Saturday, Sept 20 
to Friday, Oct 31 at Busan Art and Culture Center for Students in Gupo. 
  

 Address: 737-1, Nakdongbuk-ro, Buk-gu, Busan 
 Telephone: 366-8114 
 Website: www.bacs.go.kr 

 

 
 

The opening Ceremony will be held on Tuesday, Sept 23 at 5 pm in the Citizens’ Park, 
and will be held outside Miro Gallery.            

We hope you can come, and if you need additional information please email Ms. Miyoung 

Kim on enquiries@bifskorea.org. 

Again, congratulations and thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Quimpo 

Elementary Visual Art Teacher 

http://www.bacs.go.kr/
mailto:enquiries@bifskorea.org

